
January 25, 2022 

CE Oversight Committee Meeting 

In Attendance: 

Tameka Gunn, Mary Ann Priester, Erin Nixon, Megan Coffey, James Searcy, Branden Lewis, Kecia 
Robinson, Dale Cuthbertson, Hope Marshall, Shakeisha Young, Brian Battle, Beth Reichert, Kenny 
Robinson, Karen Pelletier, Bradley Reid-Corp, Jessica Rice, Tim Williams, Ron Clark, Sonya Jenkins, 
Stephanie Shatto, Michelle Heatley, David Cooper  

Administrative: Hope Marshall 

• 1/11/22 minutes unanimously approved – Motion: Beth Reichert Second: Erin Nixon  
• The purpose of this group was reviewed per the request of the CofC.  All subcommittees 

have been asked to review their purpose.  

Data Review: - MaryAnn Priester:  

• Reviewed Q2 data – 24% of referrals for CE get a completed CE/ 193 callers called more than 1 
time  

• 246 singles called  
• 86 families called  
• LOT from 211 – CE is 6 days (this is down from 8 days in Q1)  
• Once someone calls CE hotline (must leave a voicemail) CE staff make 1 attempt to return the 

voicemail or text.  They will continue to reach back to caller if the caller returns calls/texts.  
• 247 houselholds had a shelter entry  
• 309 callers were at risk of homelessness and 12 were referred to the Prevention Navigator.   
• Complaints about CE or the process can be referred to Megan.  

 

Additional Items: - Hope Marshall 

• Still looking for our next Secretary for the committee – if interested please reach out to Hope 
Marshall or Tameka Gunn 

• Agenda Items for next meeting: EVH voucher updates  

Provider Updates:  

• United Way has released the next round of funding for the EFSP grant.   

 


